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Argyll and Bute Council        
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Follow-through Inspection of Lochgilphead High School  
 

1. The Inspection 
 
Her Majesty’s Inspectorate of Education (HMIE) published a report on the 
inspection of Lochgilphead High School in April 2004.  HMIE require that a 
follow-through report is completed within two years of the initial report and, in 
the case of Lochgilphead High School, this is the responsibility of the 
education authority. 
 
Members of the education authority’s Quality Improvement Team visited the 
school prior to the publication of this report.  These visits assessed the extent 
to which the school had continued to improve the quality of its work, and 
evaluated progress made in responding to the main points for action in the 
report of the inspection. 
 
2. Continuous Improvement 
 
Since the HMIE Inspection of Lochgilphead High School in January 2004 
there have been a number of changes in the senior management team.

� The head teacher retired in August 2005.  A depute is currently acting 
head teacher. 

� A depute head teacher left in December 2004 and was replaced by a 
new depute head teacher in February 2005. 

� The principal teacher of English moved into an acting depute head 
teacher position as of August 2005. 

 
Building upon these changes, the senior management team has developed 
into an effective unit with the new members feeling well supported in their 
work.  In particular it has made significant progress in addressing the main 
points for action and in developing a culture of continuous improvement.   
 
Under the effective leadership of the acting head teacher and her senior 
management team, and with the commitment and support of staff, the school 
has continued to improve in key areas of its work.  
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There has been an increased focus on self-evaluation and quality assurance.  
A programme of departmental discussions is now in place and there is a 
closer scrutiny of examination results and departmental performance.  
In pursuing this increased focus on school improvement the school has 
established a focus group of pupils to allow them to comment on their view of 
how the curriculum is presented to them.  The school has also included pupils 
on its improvement planning and publicity groups and regular consultation and 
feedback is invited from the student council. 
 
The school continues to have good 5-14 results.  By the end of S2, pupil 
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